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NOTIcE

CandidateswhohadappliedforPh.DAdmissioninUrduunder

exempted category are informed that they should appear for interview

before the DRC (Departmental Research committee) on 19th of May 2022 at

10:30 A.M. at office chamber of Head Department of Urdu, University

of Jammu.

(Prof. Mohd ReYa
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Board of Studies
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